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UPDATE to Vendor Blast  “Added Coverage for Incontinence Briefs for Members in the 
Arizona Long Term Care System (ALTCS) Program Who Are 21 Years and Older” 
transmitted 02/18/2015: 

_________________________________________________________ 
 

The Arizona Cost Containment System (AHCCCS) has revised its policy manual to clarify that 
Incontinence briefs, including pull-ups and incontinence pads (liners), are covered when necessary to 
treat a medical condition. Prior authorization may be required under these circumstances.  

The AHCCCS policy may be reviewed here: 

https://www.azahcccs.gov/shared/Downloads/MedicalPolicyManual/Chap300.pdf 

 
Please send any questions about this communication to DDDPolicy@azdes.gov. 
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